
From: Katherine Overwater
To: Highly Productive Soils
Subject: Waikato District Council Submission on Proposed NPS - Highly Productive Land
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2019 12:23:49 PM
Attachments: WDC Submission.zip

Good Morning
 
Please find attached Waikato District Council’s submission on the Proposed NPS for Highly
Productive Land.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to come back to myself or

 
Kind Regards
 
Katherine Overwater
Senior Policy Planner
Waikato District Council
¦ P 07 824 8633 ¦   ¦ Call Free 0800 492 452
Private Bag 544, Ngaruawahia 3742
www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz 
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